
 

 

 

 
 
 
            

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Please be advised that the 

Culture, Heritage and Tourism 
Committee Meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, December 4th at 3:30 p.m. 

has been cancelled. 

 
Comments or questions should be directed to: 
Cindy Pigeau, Municipal Clerk/Treasurer 
The Corporation of the Municipality of Callander,  
280 Main Street N.,  
P.O. Box 100, Callander, ON P0H 1H0  
Phone: (705) 752-1410 Email to: clerk@callander.ca  

 

POSTED December 3, 2024 @ 3:45pm 
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